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Oregon is a state that takes workers rights seriously! This bill ensures workers will 

not be afraid to speak up out of fear they could lose unemployment benefits. I urge 

the Oregon State Legislature to pass this!! Workers rights are more in danger with an 

unpredictable federal governement that is likely going to hurt our local economy.   


